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Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!   
The week of March 3rd, we will honor this legendary writer by enjoying many of his 

stories and art projects. His books have truly made a difference in the lives of 

children and we are pleased to pay tribute to his work. 

 

  

 

 

 

Fitness Friday with Alisha Bliss! 

On Friday, March 14th Alisha will be visiting our center to teach fun indoor 

fitness activities. Alisha owns Body By Bliss: Pilates Boutique and Personal 

Training at the Velvet Mill in Stonington, CT. She has been teaching fitness for 

over two decades (Barre, weight training, bootcamp and more) and has been 

specializing in Pilates and special populations (ex: pre and post-natal, spine 

and hip issues, etc.) for the last decade. Alisha uses her engineering degrees 

to help engineer bodies of all ages and sizes!  

Happy St. Patrick’s Day!! 
On Monday, March 17th we will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day! We invite all the 

children and staff to dress festive. We will be creating fun St. Patrick’s Day themed 

art projects along with making Leprechaun traps! The children will enjoy green 

pudding as a special treat!   

Spirit Week: March 17th-21st   
Monday, March 17th: Dress in Green to celebrate St Patrick’s Day! 

Tuesday, March 18th: Pajama Day- wear your cozy pajama’s. 

Wednesday, March 19th: Sports Team Day- what sports team is your favorite? 

Thursday, March 20th: Crazy Hair Day- show off your crazy hair! 

Friday, March 21st: Tie Dye Day- wear your favorite tie dye! 

Reminders  

• When exiting the buildings, please do not let your children exit the school 
before the adult. The parking lot is very busy, and we want to be sure our little 
friends are safe.  

• To ensure the safety of all children, please make sure your children are with you 
at all times, including if you have more than one child to drop off/pick up. As always 
please close the classroom door behind you.  

• Be sure Admin has the most up to date contact information for each 
parent/guardian. 

• Make sure your child’s cubby has spare clothing. We no longer have a supply of 
spare clothing that we can offer. If your child does not have spare clothing and 
needs to be changed, we will be calling parents to bring clothing.  

Upcoming Events 

 Week of March 3rd-7th  

Read Across American Week 

 Sunday, March 9th  

Daylight Savings Time 

 Friday, March 14th  

Fitness Friday with Alisha Bliss 

 Monday, March 17th  

St. Patrick’s Day 

 Week of March 17th-21st  

Spirit Week 

 Thursday, March 20th  

First Day of Spring 

PMP of Sandy Hollow Graduation 

With many of our Pre-K friends 

approaching Kindergarten this Fall, 

we are starting to plan our special 

Graduation ceremony. We have 

scheduled the graduation 

ceremony for Tuesday, June 17th at 

6:30pm. Additional information will 

be provided as we get closer to our 

date.  

Soccer Shots 

Precious Memories Preschool of 

Sandy Hollow is excited to partner 

up with Soccer Shots again this 

Spring to bring soccer to our 

school! Soccer Shots is an engaging 

children’s soccer program that 

focuses on character development 

and confidence building. The Spring 

session will run every Tuesday 

morning starting April 15th for 8 

weeks. We will have a fun free day 

on April 8th! Registration is now 

open!! Registration link: 

https://southctri.soccershots.com 

 

   

 

         

https://southctri.soccershots.com/

